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Docket No. 50-322 .

Mr. J. D. Leonard

Vice President - Nuclear
Long Island Lighting Company
175 East 01d Country Road
Hicksville, New York 11801

Dear Mr. Leonard:

SUBJECT: JUNE 11, 1984, MEETING WITH THE LONG ISLAND LIGHTING COMPANY
TO DISCUSS IMPLEMENTATION OF CERTAIN ASPECTS OF THE SHOREHAM
PHYSICA. SECURITY PLAN

On June 11, 1984, members of your staff met with members of the NRC staff

in Hicksville, New York, to discuss implementation of certain aspects of

the Shoreham physical security plan. During this meeting the NRC staff

determined that additional information would be necessary in order to

complete the staff review, and members of your staff agreed to provide this

information within the next several weeks. To date, we have not received this

information. We request information as to the status of this material and

§em*nd LILCo that it must be received, evaluated and approved prior to
icersing.

We ook orward to receiving your response and ask that it be proviaed within
10 days < tae date of issuance of this memo. Please direct any questions to
Mari-.ose-te Campagnone, Project Manager, at (301)-492-7272.

Sincerely,

A. Schwencer, Chief
Licensing Branch No. 2
Division of Licensing

cc: See next page
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